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	Comments


Inertia Power III, LP (“Inertia Power”) appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 758.  Inertia Power fully supports and encourages Market Participants to support this NPRR due to the following components: 
· Provide improved transparency to Market Participants when Outages with high congestion impact are submitted with less than 90 days’ notice
· Encourage earlier submission of these Outages
· Introduction of a Rescheduled Outage type
Additional transparency as well as earlier submission of these Outages provides Market Participants with the necessary certainty to transact, which will result in better price formation, better unit commitment and price convergence between Day-Ahead and Real-Time.  In addition, encouraging earlier scheduling of these Outages provides ERCOT staff additional time to plan to meet system needs.
Inertia Power also agrees with CenterPoint’s 4/7/16 comments that giving a Rescheduled Outage that was scheduled more than 90 days in advance the same priority as the original Outage will result in quicker completion of the work and lower congestion cost to the market. These ongoing congestion cost savings should more than offset the one-time cost estimated by ERCOT to be $300,000 to $400,000 to implement this NPRR. 
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